

Brain Tumor Update

written by Holly

October 28, 2009

By Holly Lisle

My brother-in-law's surgery has been pushed back two weeks to allow his surgeon to do it after his vacation, which starts Friday, and to allow the department chief to scrub in on the surgery.

This will also allow my brother-in-law to get his Dilantin levels up, to decrease the odds of further seizures, to get his blood pressure down, and to otherwise improve the baseline health that would affect his surgical outcome.

Tomorrow would have been better, I think, but not with his surgeon halfway around the globe for a week or so immediately afterward.

Contents © Holly Lisle. <https://hollylisle.com> All Rights Reserved